
A Scribe’s Journey
by John Prestianni

Friends of Calligraphy is pleased to present

Wednesday, October 15, 2025 at 10AM PDT
This is a free, on-line lecture via Zoom.

To register, go to the FOC website and scroll to:
A Scribe’s Journey

www.friendsofcalligraphy.org/pages/calendar.html
The lecture is limited to 500 participants.

John Prestianni will discuss and present 
his work as a calligrapher and lettering artist 
over more than two decades, as well as 
his experience as the Editor of Friends of 
Calligraphy’s journal Alphabet.
John Prestianni is a longtime member of the 
Friends of Calligraphy. He was the founding 
editor of Alphabet, The Journal of the Friends 
of Calligraphy, and Calligraphic Type Design in 
the Digital Age, for FOC’s Zapfest: An Exhibition 
in Honor of the Contributions of Hermann and 
Gudrun Zapf. He has written extensively on
calligraphy, typography and the book arts. 
Originally trained as a calligrapher, he produced 
hand lettering for a wide variety of commercial 
purposes and worked for many years as a 
designer of books and other publications.
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